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	The purpose of this bulletin is to inform all participating providers of the changes in the Health Care District programs.

	Frequently Asked Questions

	Health Care District

	Healthy PALM BEACHES


	Physician/Provider Bulletin

	Healthy PALM BEACHES

	3.	Do the Health Care District's Coordinated Care Option 1, Option 2, and the Maternity Care Plans meet the federal Affordable Care Act (Obamacare) minimum essential coverage requirements?

	4.	Does the Health Care District's Vita Health Plan meet the federal Affordable Care Act


	•	No. If you are required to pay income tax, the Health Care District's plans DO NOT count

	IRS Income Tax penalty. Will the health coverage I have through the Health Care District's Vita

	If you have questions regarding this provider bulletin, please contact your Provider Representative at (561) 659 -1002.
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